
!!!!!!
Deerfield Youth Baseball and Softball Association 

Meeting of the Board of Directors 
June 1, 2015 !!

Meeting called to order:  The Commissioner called the meeting to order.  !
Scholarships:  The 2015 Scholarship winners were announced and presented with their 
awards.  !
Minutes:  Minutes of the May meeting were approved. !
Appreciation Day:  Mr. Fjeldheim requested Board members help him with the day’s 
activities. !
July 4th:  Mr. Bricker led a discussion on DYBA’s participation in the DF July 4th parade, 
specifically as to suggestions for either a float or a membership walk. !
Technology:  It was reported that summer registration would soon be open on-line.       !
House Baseball: It was reported that spring playoffs were a success, and that Colt/Palomino 
registration remains open.  Further, there has been positive feedback regarding the Pony 
league.   !
House Softball: It was reported that all-star games were a success, and that having a sponsor 
throw out the 1st pitch was well-received.  Date night registration is open and 44 have signed 
up to date.  A discussion took place regarding possible boys/girls t-ball merger, and was 
tabled pending registration figures coming in.      !
Travel Softball:  It was reported 26 teams for the softball tournament.  Left-over uniforms will 
be sold to raise funds.  To date there are no sponsors for the tournament, and volunteer 
scheduling is underway.         !
Travel Baseball:  Motion to increase Cooperstown coaches’ airfare budget to $600 from 
$300.  Approved. !
Wooden Bat:  It was reported that 71 teams registered to date.  Scheduling is in process.     !
Fields:  It was reported that base removal and keeping bases locked in equipment boxes after 
use is the requirement.  !
Publicity:  It was reported that weekly emails will be going around to Board requesting 
information for dissemination to the public and/or membership.  Adjustments are underway 
to have sponsors be more prominent in email blasts.      



!
New Business:  None. !
Next Meeting: The next Board meeting will be July 13, 2015. !
Motion to Adjourn:  Motion passed. !
Respectfully, !!
Paul H. Chanan 
Secretary 
(as reported by Jeff Fjeldheim,  
Assistant Commissioner, in  
Mr. Chanan’s absence) !!!!
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